
TUITION ASSISTANCE INFORMATION FOR CABRINI STUDENTS 

 All applications are now available on-line ONLY.  You will have to apply for the 

Archdiocese of Detroit Grant to be able to apply for the Fr. Clare Murphy and the Cabrini 

Tuition Fund.   There are no paper forms available.   

ARCHDIOCESE OF DETROIT 

 The Archdiocese of Detroit offers tuition assistance through the Stewards of Tomorrow 

Campaign.  There is a new process for applying for this grant.  There are now two (2) rounds 

that your application can fall into.  Please read all instructions completely and adhere to the 

deadlines for the on-line application.  Please also make sure that your pastor signs the 

signature sheet and you have your tax forms available to upload this information.  They will 

not process your application without this. The awards for the school year are as follows:  Tier 

1 = $1,100.00, Tier 2 = $950.00 and Tier 3 = $800.00.  Applications are available for all 

Catholic families with children entering kindergarten thru 12th grade for the 2019-2020 school 

year.  Applications and instructions are available on the Archdiocese web site at 

www.aod.org  under schools, tuition assistance process.  There is a $30.00 on-line 

application fee.   

FATHER CLARE MURPHY SCHOLARSHIP FUND (registered parishioners at Cabrini) 

 This scholarship fund was established by Fr. Clare Murphy to assist St. Frances 

Cabrini Parish families who are showing financial need.   Applicants must be registered and 

active within the parish to receive these funds.  To apply for this grant please see instructions 

above for the Archdiocese of Detroit Grant.  This is the only way to apply for this grant.  No 

paper forms are available.  You will be notified by April 30th of your award. 

CABRINI TUITION FUND (for non-registered parishioners) 

 This scholarship was created to be able to offer financial help to families that are not 

registered at St. Frances Cabrini.  To apply for this grant please see instructions above for 

the Archdiocese of Detroit Grant.  This is the only way to apply for this grant.  No paper 

forms are available.  You will be notified by April 30th of your award. 

 

Education for a Brighter Future (for elementary students only) 

At this time, no new applications are being accepted for the 2019-2020 school year.  If your 

student is currently receiving this scholarship, you may renew for the 2019-2020 school year.  

Please contract Patricia Cruz at 313-596-7410 for your application. 

 

 

http://www.aod.org/

